Ariana Campos

From: Ariana Campos

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2011 11:58 AM
To: ‘Martha Seng'

Subject: RE: Meeting with Rep. Farrar

Ms. Seng:

Thank you for your e-mail. Rep. Farrar is available for this meeting on Friday, April 8th. Will this be ok? Please let me
know what time will work best.

Have a great day!
Best Regards,

Ariana A, ( ’ampu&

Admunistrative Assistant

Office of State Representative Jessica Farrar
Capito! Oftice: 4N,/

0] 512-463.0620 F)512-463-0894

PO Box 2910, Austin, Texas 78768-2910

From: Martha Seng [mailto:mseng@jacksonryan.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2011 11:18 AM

To: Ariana Campos

Cc: Patti Mercer

Subject: Meeting with Rep. Farrar

Ariana,

Thank you for taking my call yesterday. I am an architect and a friend of Representative Farrar, and we have a
past history with the Texas Society of Architects. I am also Chair of the Board of the Houston SPCA which is
located in Representative Farrar's District 148.

As discussed, I would like to schedule a meeting with Representative Farrar in the near future regarding
concerns with HB 3450. If possible, | would like for this meeting to take place at the Houston SPCA which is
located at 900 Portway. Also attending with me will be Patti Mercer, President of the Houston SPCA.

Please reply with her available dates.
Thank you.

Martha Seng, FAIA
Principal

Jackson & Ryan Architects

2370 Rice Blvd, Suite 210, Houston, TX 77005
713-526-5436 office, 713-526-4241 fax, 832-326-4791 cell
msenq@jacksonryan.com

The information contained in this electronic communication is confidential information intended only for the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.



